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HARMONY DAY 2018 
Harmony day is on Wednesday 21st March. At The Pines School we will be celebrating 

our cultural diversity in many ways. Students will be involved in learning about as-

pects of different cultures in their classes. At The Pines School, everyone belongs and 

to celebrate this, students are invited to wear something orange or their national 

dress/costumes on the day.  

 

The Smith Family’s ‘student2student’ reading program now available at The Pines 

Primary 

Is your child in years 3 to 7 this year? Would they benefit from extra reading prac-

tice? Would they like their own buddy who is keen to listen to them read regularly? 

If so, student2student might be the right program for them. 

Student2student is a reading program run by The Smith Family. An older buddy is 

paired with a reader who could use a little extra reading support and they read to 

each other over a phone or digital device 2-3 times a week after school, for two 

terms. 

To apply for a place in the program, please complete the registration forms available 

from Jacqui Simpson (Student Well-being Leader). A brief reading test will then be 

conducted with your child to check their eligibility. 

For more information contact Hayley O’Donohoe (Program Coordinator, The Smith 

Family) on 0466 413 590 or hayley.odonohoe@thesmithfamily.com.au. 
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Dates to  
Remember 

 

Week 7 

12 March 

Adelaide Cup Holiday 

 

16 March 

National Action against 

Violence and Bullying 

Day 

 

 

Week 8 

21 March 

Harmony Day 

  

The Pines Preschool 

will also be 

acknowledging 

Harmony Day  



  



  

Breakfast Club 

Tuesday and Friday 

8:10am—8:45am 

(8:10am-8:30am  must be 

in Technology Kitchen) 

Toast, Cereal, Fruit and 

Yogurt 

All Free 

All Welcome 

 Technology Kitchen 

through the Library Doors 

Thanks Caroline 

 
 
 

STEM 

WITH Room 46 (Miss Campbell) and  

Room 47 (Mr Dunning) 

Rooms 46 and 47, are looking into how we get food and how we grow 
food. We will be designing a garden bed and planting some different 
vegetables. Mr Mark will help us decide which vegetables we can grow 
at this time of the year. We look forward to planting, looking after and 
harvesting our food. 

 

Hi from Caroline Stevens your Pastoral Care worker at The 
Pines School, I just want to add my welcome to 2018 at 
school and to introduce myself too those who are new to 
our school community. I am at school this year on Tuesday 
and Friday, starting the day with Breakfast Club, playing 
Playdough in the courtyard at lunch on Tuesday and running 
Y's Girl in the afternoon.  Friday lunchtime JAM which is 
Jesus And Me commenced on the 2 nd of March, which is a 
fun interactive program were students can learn about 
what Christians believe, but parent / caregiver permission 
is required to attend. 
 
Breakfast club is off to a great start we have purchased a 
new fridge freezer with donations from 2 church groups 
at Parafield Gardens Uniting Church, banking fund raising 
and recycling money from The Pines community. So a BIG 
THANKYOU to everyone. As you can see in the pictures we 
have lots of fruit and veggies available for students to 
help themselves too for the day if the  
cupboard is running low at home! Please come and visit us 
at Breakfast Club. Allow me to introduce Nath and Zach as 
seen the the photo, who are helping us now Friday morn-
ings. 
Thank you for the privilege of caring for your children and 
supporting them in their well being. 
If at any time you wish to talk to me, you can leave a mes-
sage for me at the front office. 
Yours thankfully  
Caroline Stevens 



REMINDER 

 

Please advise the school as 

soon as possible of any 

change of: 

Address 
Telephone Numbers  

Emergency Contacts etc.  
 

It is vital that our records 

are kept up to date.    

 

Thank you. 


